
WHHS Association Meeting September 20, 2016   

Welcome – Bill Wolf and Mr. Brokamp   

Financials 

Presented and approved by John Capannari and Adrianne Brandecourt, followed by approval 
by all present. 
 
Updates:   

Fundraiser "LUDI" will be this month under the direction of E'Lyse Hill, the head cheerleading 
coach 
October 14- Julie Smyth- organizing senior night tailgate.  Making an effort to bring in new 9th 
grade parents 
Feb 11, 2017- WalnutFest 
 Starting to hold meetings 
 Adult only fundraiser 
 Emails will be coming out soon for volunteers 
 
Next Meeting Wednesday, October 26, 2016, 7pm Schott Auditorium 
 
Meeting concluded at 7:25 Approved by John Capannari and Lucinda Hurst; all approved 


